

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter



SUCCESS PERSEVERANCE INTEGRITY RESILIENCE INDEPENDENCE THOUGHTFULNESS

Week ending 06.07.2020





Nursery: *DIAMOND*: Sultan and Rim for returning to school with a positive attitude.

Reception: *CORAL*: Abeeha and Rania *RUBY*: Khadidja. *AMBER*: Yusuf and Kiara for working hard this week.

Year 1: *JADE*: Mahi and Salma *EMERALD*: Riham and Narjis TURQUOISE: Zian and Muhammad, for working extremely hard at home.

Year 2: CRYSTAL: Mousa and Idil ONYX Arber and Mustafa SAPPHIRE: Ramag and Tayyibah for resilience in completing tasks.

Year 3: TOPAZ: Rashied and Sayed, AQUAMARINE: Helena and Aysha

OPAL: Ariam and Hamza, for completing and uploading work. **Year 4:** GARNET Vihan and Khalid ZIRCON: Monasar and Sara K

AMMOLITE: Sebastian and Farah S, for their weekly efforts in doing tasks.

Year 5: AMETHYST: Salmaan and Aishah MOLDAVITE: Ayaat and Hiba PEARL: Amal and Misbah, for consistently working hard this week.

Year 6: QUARTZ: Zainab and Hannah. TANZANITE: Saeeda and Dhilan

LAPIS-LAZULI: Faisal and Meera, for working hard this week.

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS from Nursery to Year 6. You are AMAZING!



We have 2 weeks left in school for the children who are attending.

Mon & Tue Year 5 and 6 8:45am - 2:45pm at Warren Road gate
Mon & Tue Reception 9am - 2:30pm at Crest Road gate
Tues, Thur & Fri Year 1 and students who were invited by Ms Mills
must also attend on Tuesdays +Thursday and Friday now. Drop off
and pick up at Crest Rd gate.

Thurs & Fri Year 2 8:45am - 2:45pm at Crest Road Thurs & Fri Nursery 9am - 12pm at Warren Road

Schools will reopen for all children in September:

The government recently announced that all pupils, in all year groups, will return to school full-time from the beginning of the autumn term (September). Schools will comply with health and safety law, which requires them to assess risks and put in place control measures. Schools will thoroughly review their health and safety risk assessments and draw up plans for the autumn term that address any risks. We will now be preparing to welcome 30 children in each class this September.

Schools will close for Summer Holiday at <u>12pm</u> on Friday 17th July. Please be on time for half-day pick up.

Collection of End of Year Reports, Friday 10th July.

On Friday 10th July parents can collect school reports for their children for the first half of their school year.

Children who are presently attending school will be given their reports by hand to take home. If they have siblings who are not attending school, they will be given their siblings reports to take home also.

Other parents whose children are not presently attending school should come in via Warren Road entrance to collect their reports on Friday 10th between 10am and 2pm. Further information will be sent to you about the best process that would ensure social distancing.



Gardening has been a hit with both teachers and students.



Question of the week?

Is your child entitled to Free School Meals? Ask a member of staff if you are unsure.

OUR SCHOOL MANTRA:

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of others The SPIRIT we all know













